
GOGEBIC COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION and TOWNSHIP DISCUSSION 

 MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2018 3:15PM  

In Attendance 

Marti Wegner  John Matonich  Dan Peterson  Roy D’Antonio Phil Strong 

Patti Hagstrom John Cox-Wakefield Township Larry Grimsby-Erwin Township 

Steve Boyd-Ironwood Township Kelsey Roble 

Discussion 

Discussion took place on the spreadsheet provided on the 2019 Gravel Placement Program, the increase of 

routine maintenance items to include culvert replacements, ditching and mowing/brushing operations.  It was 

suggested that when road tours are done that a member of the Board also attend.  

Larry Grimsby requested that VanBuskirk Road be patched as there are large cracks in the roadway.  He also 

requested that road name signs be replaced.  He will provide a list of signs to GCRC.  The township is 

responsible for the payment of the signs and posts.  Larry asked if wooden posts could be used.    He also 

commented on the large amount of through truck traffic in Erwin Township. 

Steve Boyd asked about repairing the railroad crossing on Lake Road.  This will be added to the list to look at 

for repairs.   

Marti Wegner gave an update on the Driveway Culvert Replacement Policy. 

 

Next Discussion  

Monday, November 26, 2018 3:15pm. 


